
The following Signing Ceremony was held on 26th November within the framework of 

“Grassroots and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme” at Khizi Executive 

Committee’s building. The delegation visited the memorial museum of Mikail Mushfig, an 

Azerbaijan well-known poet. 

The Project for Construction of Medical Point in Altiagaj Village of Khizi Region 

 

The project aims to construct a new medical point in Altiagaj village in order to improve the level of 

medical service to be provided for residents of the village. The total amount of the Japanese Grant 

Assistance for the said project is USD 102,579.  This is the first project of the Embassy in Khizi region.  

 

 

 

 

Ambassador’s speech in Azerbaijan language 

From right First Secretary Mr. Imanishi, Parliamentarian 

M.Ibrahimgizi, Governor Mr. K.Aslanov, Ambassador Mr. 

Takahashi, Embassy’s staff Ms. Hajizade 

With the staffs of M. Mushfig Museum 

ムシュフィグ氏記念館にて 

Giving flowers to the statue 

of Mr. M. Musufig 

The contract was signed by 

Ambassador and Ms. M. Ibrahimgizi 

who chairs NGO “Leader Women PU” 

 

 

 


